
 

 

The Millsap I.S.D. School Board and administration are committed to strong communication with the 

public.  One mechanism to effectively communicate are monthly meetings between two board members, 

Dr. David Belding, and the public we call “Board Buzz”.  Board Buzz meetings will take place once a 

month in conjunction with the Millsap After School Program (MAP).  The meetings will take place the 

Monday after school board meetings at the Millsap Elementary Library beginning at 6:00 p.m.  The 

public is invited to attend and submit questions about local and state education issues, submit concerns, 

and share celebrations.  This is an opportunity to have conversations because “We care about what You 

care about”. 

Special thank you goes to Brittany Massey.  Brittany designed our “Board Buzz” logo above!   

 

 

Your child. Their dreams. Our mission. 


